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To:  	The Honorable President and Members of Council

From:  	Kevin Pawlos                     
[bookmark: _GoBack]             	Director, Office of Management and Budget       KP - 5/18/21

Date: 	May 18, 2021

Re: 	Mr. Joe Mancino Donation





Dear President and Members of Council:

As per the City Code Chapter 210: “Acceptance of Gifts to the City” states, the Office of Management and Budget would like to inform the City Council that, on May 13, 2021, the Pittsburgh Bureau of Police received a donation from Mr. Joe Mancino of Snickers candy bars to be distributed to officers in honor of Police Memorial Week valued at SEVEN HUNDRED THIRTY DOLLARS AND SEVENTY TWO CENTS ($730.72).
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Dear President and Members of Council:


 


 


As per the City Code Chapter 210: “Acceptance of Gifts to the City” states, the Office of Management and Budget 


would like to i


nform the City Council that
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on 


May 13, 2021


, the 


Pittsburgh Bureau of Police received a donation 


from Mr. Joe Mancino of Snickers candy bars to be distributed to officers in honor of Police Memorial Week valued 


at SEVEN HUNDRED THIRTY DOLLARS AND SEVENTY TWO CENTS ($730.72).
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